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A.

Raymond F. Fraley, Executive Secretary
Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

Transmitted for information of the Committee are two (2) copies of the
following document:

i

Letter to Mr. Robert L. Tedesco, Assistant Director for Containment !
Safety, Directorate of Licensing, from Mr. Geza L. Gyorey, Manager i
BWR Licensing, General Electric Company, regarding PSTF Test Data ;
Runs.

PA<La
Robert L. Tedesco, Assistant Director

for Containment Safhty
Directorate of Licensing.

Enclosure:
As stated

'

cc: AEC PDR, w/ encl. *
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